
 

 

 Term 4 Week 1   Thursday 18th October 2018 

Phone: 9652 1237 Fax:  9652 2538  School Security: 1300 880 021 

www.glenorie-p.schools.nsw.gov.au  Email: glenorie-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

Upcoming Events 
 

Date Event 
19 Oct 2:40pm Assembly 
22 Oct First Kindy Orientation (Mondays) 
23 Oct 7:00pm P&C Meeting 
25 Oct  First Kindy Orientation (Thursdays) 
26 Oct Fire Wise program K-2 and Yr 5 

27-28 Oct Band Camp 
9 Nov WIZARD of OZ  6.30pm 

15 Nov 2019 Kindy Parent orientation 
16 Nov Gold/Silver Assembly 
22 Nov Stage 2 Ecosummit Excursion 
27 Nov 7:00pm P&C Meeting 

 

We need your input 
Have you completed the survey? Have your say 
about the direction of the school. Only 10% of 
parents have completed our survey, which will 
make the results inconclusive and not assist us 
to improve our school. Please log on and 
complete the survey by 26 October and receive 
an Ironbark for your children (just tell the office): 
The process is now much simpler, just log into 

this sight and begin the survey:  
survey : https://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/yytj6 

 

More information about the survey is available 
at: http://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au/information-
for-parents 
 

Welcome Back 
We hope you all had a terrific holiday and 
enjoyed two weeks of family fun.  We have a 
very exciting and busy term ahead.  Although we 
will be busy, our core business is, as always, 
teaching children.  Together with you, we look 
forward to sharing in the excitement of watching 
your children learn throughout the term. Please 
keep an eye on the upcoming events to stay up 
to date on our busy term. 

 
Kinder Orientation 

We will be hosting our first Kindergarten 
transition session on Monday 22 October.  
These days are designed for our 2019 students 
to learn a little more about “big school”.  For 
information, please contact Mrs Perry (Assistant 
Principal) on 9652 1237. 
 

 
 

 
The Invictus Games 

Students and parents attended a fundraiser at 
the Glenorie Bakery on October 3. The Invictus 
Games is an international adaptive multi-sport 
event, created by Prince Harry, in which 
wounded, injured or sick armed services 
personnel and their associated veterans take 
part in sports including wheelchair basketball, 
sitting volleyball, and indoor rowing. 
The Glenorie Bakery has been collecting 
donations with every “Invictus Pie” purchase for 
the last few months and raised a healthy $6,000. 
We all had a fantastic day, decorating cakes and 
eating pies in support of this worthy cause. 
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Student Resources 
Hopefully you used the holidays to replace any 
worn/broken stationery items.  If you have not 
already done so, please ensure your child has 
new pens, pencils, erasers, etc. by the end of 
this week. 
 

Big Thank You 
Thank you so much to P.F. Formation and Hills 
Excavation for donating and delivering the sand 
for our new sandpit. The students just love it. 
Thank you for your generosity and time. 
 

Student Numbers 
We are currently taking “in-area” only 
enrolments for 2019. At this stage it is starting to 
look like we will start 2019 with 11 mainstream 
classes, possibly 12.  As with this year, there is 
a possibility that next year our school structure 
may involve multi-age (composite) classes.  We 
will inform you about possible structures towards 
the end of this term. 
 

We need to be Considerate to our 
Neighbours 

Can families who do not have children at 
Glenorie Preschool please not park in the 
preschool car park in the afternoons when 
collecting your children from school. Please be 
mindful of the signage in the Preschool car park. 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
 
 

Stewart House School Clothing Appeal  
Stewart House has been working in partnership 
with The Smith Family for more than 60 years. 
Their recycling operation helps schools in NSW 
run clothing drives to collect good quality clothes 
and accessories for resale or export in Smith 
Family stores. Our school clothing drive will 
finish on 29 October.  
 

Glenorie Performance Night 
Our students and teachers have worked hard all 
year to develop the creative arts in drama, 
dance, choir, singing and the band. So please 
hold this special date in your calendar for our 
students to show off their talents. Doors will 
open at 6:00pm and a gold coin donation will be 
collected at the door. No seats will be reserved 
before that time. Thank you. 
 

9 November 6:30 pm 

 
Assemblies will be held every odd week 
this term. The first assembly for this term 
will be held this Friday at 2:40pm in the 
hall. 

 

Become involved in your child’s education. 
Enjoy learning! 
 
Lyn Pearce 
Principal 
 

 
I am hoping that everyone enjoyed a lovely break and had a chance to 

catch up on some reading in the holidays. 

 The library timetable for this term has changed slightly, so I 

thought that I would remind all   classes of their borrowing 

day.  

KP: Wednesday 3 /4U: Wednesday 

KS: Wednesday 4O: Tuesday 

1N: Wednesday 5P: Wednesday 

1/2K: Tuesday 5/6G: Tuesday 

2L: Tuesday 6H: Tuesday 

3B: Tuesday 

 Please ensure that all students have their library bags with them to borrow our books.  

 Last term, we held a Chess competition that members of all grades were welcome to enter. I am very 

pleased to announce that Maya D (2L) won the competition and Fraser D (2L) was awarded 2nd place. It was 

a tough competition, and I would like to thank all students who participated.  

 We have MANY new books in the library that were donated from the Book Fair last term. Please encourage 

your children to borrow a few every week. Students are not permitted to borrow books if they have 

overdue library books. 

Keep reading, 

Mrs Cook   



 

 

 
Stage 3 boosts their brain 

power with breakfast! 
 

Good nutrition begins with breakfast. Eating a 

healthy breakfast provides the first fuel of the 

day for your brain and body, giving you 

the energy you need to start the day! 

 

On Friday 21st of September, Stage 3; 

5P, 5/6G and 6H, indulged in a healthy 

breakfast along with education about 

eating healthily. To start off the morning 

they learnt that the nutrition of a healthy 

breakfast is important for your mental 

health and wellbeing and how they 

affect our body.  

 

Each student took part in bringing healthy foods like fruit, apple juice, damper and 

traditional Lebanese meals. They learnt amazing facts like 

how a balanced breakfast 

contains at least three of the 

five main food groups of grains, 

fruit and vegetables and dairy.  

 

The main message of the 

breakfast was that a balanced 

breakfast has benefits! Eating 

breakfast gives you the energy 

to play and think. 

 

By Angie and Sienna 6H 

  



 

 

 

  LIGHTS…..CAMERA…..ACTION….  

 

 

Glenorie Public School presents 

 

 

The Wizard of Oz   
(by Adrian Barradell) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Our annual performance evening is fast approaching, so please join us on: 
 

FRIDAY NOVEMBER 9th   

@  

6:30pm 
 

Doors will open at 6pm and a gold coin donation will be collected at the door 
 

Each year we are proud to showcase our fabulous students performing in the range 
of co-curricular performing arts groups offered here at school.  
 
Come along with Dorothy, Aunty Em, Toto, Scarecrow, Tin Man and Lion as they 
travel down the yellow brick road to the Emerald City to see the Wizard. The show 
includes performances by the Band, Choir, Dance and Drama.  
 
Our talented cast and crew cannot wait to demonstrate their skills and talents on 
stage for their families and friends. 
  



 

P & C News 

Welcome back to Term 4 

P&C Meeting 
Our next P&C meeting will be held on Tuesday 23

rd
 October.   At this meeting we will be discussing 

the way the Country Fair monies will be used. 

CATCH A GOLD FISH GAME JARS 
If you were a lucky winner of a GOLD Fish and no longer need the jar, can you please return it – with lid – 

to the school office so it can be used next time! 

OOSH News 
Important changes to fee collections:  All families have been notified of the changes to our fee collection. 

If you are yet to complete your direct debit forms please do so ASAP.  

Thank you to the families that used the Holiday Vacation Care service – we trust everyone enjoyed the 

program. 

Please contact the OOSH on 9652 0074 if you have any questions in relation to the OOSH program and 

availabilities for your children to attend.  

Canteen 
Recess and Lunch orders MUST be ordered via Flexischools, by cut off time 

Monday 9:30am and Friday by 9 am 

Friday 19th October 
 

Monday  22nd October  

CO-ORDINATOR Kate Devaney  CO-ORDINATOR Amanda Truelove 

9.30am-12pm Dale Young 9.30-12 Tamara Batson 

12pm-2pm Mary Abood 11.30-2.30 Linda Zapletal 

12pm-2pm Sharyn Camilleri 

 

If anyone has available time during term 4, we would greatly appreciate some NEW helpers. 

Uniform Shop 
The uniform shop will continue to open Monday 9am to 10am BUT uniforms will only be delivered to 

your child’s class on a Thursday if ordered via Flexischools. 

2019 Kindy Orientation – commences next week on Monday and Thursday and for the following three 

weeks. Allocated time slots have been given to parents that requested a time to try on new uniforms. If we 

are too busy you may need to wait till after 9:30am for assistance. We aim to keep everything running 

smoothly but will appreciate your patience during this busy period. 

Remember orders placed on Flexischools will be delivered to your child’s classroom on Monday and 

Thursday mornings and any size changes can be done by returning the item with ALL labels attached and 

with a note requesting a size change. 

Commonwealth Bank School Banking Program 
School banking day will continue every WEDNESDAY morning. We encourage children 

to visit the school banking window before 9:25am to ensure you are not late for class. 

Once you have 10 TOKENS you can trade them for an amazing prize. 

 

Family Portraits 
Please keep in Mind: Family Portraits are available at UB Art Shack where 10% of your session booking 

fee will be donated back to Glenorie Public School. More details contact the office. 
 

glenoriepandc@gmail.com  

mailto:glenoriepandc@gmail.com


 

 

 

Please join or support Mia….. 

 
Mia will be walking in CARE Australia’s “Walk in her Shoes”. She will walk 30klm over 6 days starting 
22nd October to raise money to help disadvantaged girls receive an education.  
Young girls living in disadvantaged countries walk up to 6klm per day to collect clean water and these girls 
often miss out on receiving an education. This money helps set up clean wells, provide supplies for school 
and pay for education. 
  
Mia raised over $2000 last year which helped to send 4 girls to school. 
  
Please join her Facebook page https://www.facebook.com/groups/miawalking/  and follow her progress, 
make a donation or even join her one morning on a walk! 
  
Donations can also be made 
here: http://www.carewihs.org.au/personalpage.aspx?EventID=50671&RegistrationID=1229452 

 

 

 

 
After successfully being selected for Beecroft district in softball, Jacynta Eisermann went on to be 
successfully selected in the Sydney North team. The State Championships were held in the last 
week of term 3 in Mudgee. Over the three day tournament the team only lost one game out of 
twelve to finish second in the State. An excellent achievement.  Well done Jacynta! 
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“MINI” REFLEXOLOGY TREATMENT 
GET RID OF STRESS NOW   Reflexology is the whole body reflected on the feet, through a 

combination of pressure techniques on those reflexes on your feet, it can 
benefit:- 

 Adults dealing with stress, teens (exam stress) children, babies, 

colic, etc; 

 Digestion, Lymph Drainage, Back & Neck, Headaches; 

 Hormonal imbalance, excessive worrying, the elderly, after cancer 

treatment; 

 Muscular tension etc,  

Come and receive a “mini” reflexology treatment in our beautiful clinic 
with aromatherapy, soft background music helping you unwind.  

WHERE:   Back on Track Chiropractic, Shop 2, 358 Galston Road, Galston   0410441605 and 9653-1970,   

every  TUESDAY  and every 2nd SATURDAY see Donna Sweeney, Clinical Reflexologist  

Ph:  0410441605 &  9654-0841 fully insured, member of the Reflexology Association of Australia.  Donna 

can also come to you in her Mobile service to you as a Clinical  Reflexologist  too.   

   30 minutes of reflexology $45.00 
60 minutes of reflexology $75.00 

(MENTION THIS AD FOR $10.00 OFF FIRST TREATMENT OF 60 MINUTES TREATMENT ONLY)  

 



 

 

 
 

 


